From: Gerald Demick

To: 2635 Modernization
Subject: Proposed Amendments to Standards of Conduct
Date: Saturday, April 22, 2023 1:35:06 PM

Dear Office of Government and Ethics:

Please protect the rights of biological women and the rights of religious liberties (which have
always been protected) by opposing the rule change by expanding civil rights to "sexual
orientation" and "gender identity," which are both subjective.

This is also an insult to minorities and those who have fought for women's rights for so long.

Thank you for your service.

Gerald Demick
7059 W. Mt Morris Rd.
Flushing, MI 48433
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